
Dear Potential Sponsor 

As a potential supporter of ReDirect Athletics Youth Outreach and Boxing you know that our mission is to give back 

and make a difference in the lives of the youth in our community, with our outreach and boxing programs. What you 

may not know is how much your potential support really means to the amazing youth that you so generously are
considering to support. 

Over the past year we have been able to accomplish several things with contributions like the one you are considering:

• Training:  63 youth have boxed/trained on full scholarship.  41 youth currently enrolled on full scholarship.

• Showers/ hygiene stations: For our youth that do not have a safe place to shower.

• Nutrition Counter:  serving youth a meal every time they set foot in the gym.

• Clothing Closet: providing youth with clean, warm and appropriate clothing they need.

• Expansion: we were able to expand into the suite next door to us in order to fit a full size boxing ring for out

boxing team. (Ring donated by Joey Gilbert)

• Welcomed 53 youth from our waiting list into our programs at no cost to the family.

• Supporting facility fees, facility equipment, and hiring youth staff.

Since December 2017, we have been able to help many youth by providing fitness, mentoring, and clothing, but 2018
was our greatest yet!  And since all of our programs are for people that otherwise could not afford them, we have 

done it all with generous support from friends like you. Thank you in advance. 

With the start of a new year upon us, your consideration has the chance to make an even bigger impact. Our 

team is looking to reach and support several youth through the start of the year with clothing/ needs for their 

entire family as well as being able to welcome 30 more youth off the waiting list by March 1, 2020.

2020 Support Tiers:

Red: $500- $1000 Donation
• Logo shown on 1/4 shared banner
• Logo shown on website sponsor page

Black: $1000-$5000 Donation

• Logo shown on 1/2 shared banner
• Logo shown on website sponsor page
• ReDirect Boxing T-Shirt

White: $5000+ Donation
• 6'x4' Logo banner displayed in facility
• Logo shown on website sponsor page with a link to your website
• ReDirect Boxing T-Shirt
• Logo Printed on ReDirect T-Shirts with contact info
• Logo displayed at ReDirect special events including professional 

fights and fundraising events. 

Thank you again for your consideration in support of ReDirect Athletics Youth Outreach and Boxing and to give 
back to those in need! And thank you for taking the time to read through this request and considering your gift or 
pledge this year! Your gift is very much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
Tisha LaGrone 

Executive Director 
Phone: 775-870-9589 
Email: info@redirectathletics.com 

ReDirect Youth Outreach program, is a 501 (c)3 youth servicing agency operating in the state of Nevada. This gift 

was without exchange of any goods or services where noted and your contribution may be tax-deductible pursuant to the 

provisions of section 170 © of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986. 

Federal Tax I.D. Number 83-3929960. 




